
Jamie T Murphy Barbershop at 20 Main St in Salisbury

Catherine Weber <CWeber@tahd.org>
Wed 4/10/2024 2:27 PM
To:​Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>​
Cc:​Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us>​
Hi Abby and Milles,
This is to notify you that T.A.H.D. has reviewed the application and plan for the above noted barbershop
and the application has been approved. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thanks,
Cathy
 
 
Catherine F. Weber, R.S.
Torrington Area Health District
350 Main St., Suite A
Torrington, CT  06790
(860)489-0436 Ext. 308
 


